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MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: Florida College System Council of Instructional Affairs  
 
FROM: Mike Sfiropoulos, Director of Academic Affairs, Division of Florida Colleges  
 
DATE: June 03, 2021 
 
SUBJECT: National University – Letter of Interest 
 
The Division of Florida Colleges (Division) has received a Letter of Interest (LOI) from National 
University to establish articulation agreements with Florida College System (FCS) institutions. 
Per Florida Department of Education policy, the Office of Articulation will post the LOI on its 
website (http://www.fldoe.org/policy/articulation/articulation-agreements.stml) for viewing by 
each institution. A copy of the LOI is also included with this memo. 
 
Individual FCS institutions may enter into individual articulation agreements with National 
University at their discretion. The contact information for National University is Dr. Joseph 
Allen (jallen2@nu.edu or 619-838-6230). 
 
Please feel free to contact Amanda Walker (Amanda.Walker@fldoe.org or 850-245-9549) with 
the Office of Articulation or me (Mike.Sfiropoulos@fldoe.org or 850-245-9523), if you have any 
questions or concerns. 
 
MS/ll 
 
Attachment 
 
Cc: Carrie Henderson, Ph.D., Executive Vice Chancellor, Division of Florida Colleges 

Katie Grissom, Deputy Director of Academic Affairs, Division of Florida Colleges 
Elizabeth Moya, Assistant Vice Chancellor, Articulation & Career Education Policy 

State Board of Education 
 
Andy Tuck, Chair 
Marva Johnson, Vice Chair 
Members 
Monesia Brown 
Ben Gibson 
Tom Grady 
Ryan Petty 
Joe York 

Richard Corcoran 
Commissioner of Education 

http://www.fldoe.org/policy/articulation/articulation-agreements.stml
mailto:jallen2@nu.edu
mailto:Amanda.Walker@fldoe.org
mailto:Mike.Sfiropoulos@fldoe.org

